Smith, George

From: Madden, Melissa

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 10:53 AM
To: SWD_Waste

Cc: Kromhout, Elizabeth; Tafuni, Steven
Subject: FW: CO 2-1 Leachate Level Notification

For SWD_Waste Processing.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thanks, Melissa

Melissa Madden

Senior Program Analyst - Solid Waste & Professional Development
Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Southwest District
13051 N Telecom Parkway, Suite 101, Temple Terrace, FL 33637
(813) 470-5795 Phone | (813) 470-5995 Fax
melissa.madden@floridadep.gov

From: Ruiz, Larry <RuizLE@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 10:50 AM

To: Madden, Melissa <Melissa.Madden@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Byer, Kimberly <ByerK@hillsboroughcounty.org>; Spradlin, Kollan <KSpradlin@scsengineers.com>; Wiesman, Ronald
<WiesmanR@hillsboroughcounty.org>

Subject: CO 2-1 Leachate Level Notification

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email

Hello Melissa, the purpose of this email is to provide notification per the LMP Table 9.2.4. From July to date the landfill
has received 33 inches of rain which resulted in an increased leachate generation. From September 17" through the
23", Monitoring port 2-1 exceeded 30 inches. As of today the level at CO 2-1 has returned to below 30-inches (28.6). Per
action Table 9.2.4 we have taken the following actions:

1. On the 21% began evaluating Pump Station 2 to confirm performance.
2. On the 23" flushed the suction line of Pump Station 2.
3. Inthe eventis needed, installed a temporary diesel pump at cleanout 2-2, currently on standby.

We will keep monitoring the system and will keep you updated as to the status, please let me know if you have any
guestions. Thank you.

Manager Landfill Operations
Solid Waste Management Division
Public Utilities Department



P: (813) 671-7707

M: (813) 455-2132

E: ruizle@HillsboroughCounty.org
\W: HCFLGov.net

Hillsborough County
601 E. Kennedy Blvd., Tampa, FL 33602

Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn

Please note: All correspondence to or from this office is subject to Florida's Public Records law.



